

Band Boosters meeting 7 September 2017.

Called to order at 535pm.

Minutes to be provided by John and were accepted.

Action items read by Paul.

Presidents Report:

- Much discussion on school attempting to collect funds for use of the field.
- Football does pay fee to play (that may not be accurate).
- 40% of football sales went to LHS last year.
- This year the quarterback club is donating 25%.
- Motion to sell football booster club store cards for a profit of \$10 per card, no cost to us.
 - Second, passed.
- Robin sent letter to IRS to change account period.
- Tax exemption expires 30 Sep 17. Waiting for new card.

Fund Raising:

- 3 dine for dollars set up
 - Ledo's
 - Chipolte
 - Potbelly.

Pete Wolt updated status of competition:

- Trophy's donated
- Programs will be donated by Staples.
- Theresa coordinating with Kohls for volunteers for competition
- Looking at 0900 start to report. Gates open at 1530. Start time still in flux due to SAT's
- Pete recommended not using students during the event-pre setup, or tear down.
- US Bands shifted schedule-error corrected.
- Get bus drivers food from concessions stand
- Robin working event t-shirt deal to raise funds
- Media maker for the day can be appointed. Looking for a volunteer to take pictures, but they are property of US Bands
- **Action: Robin to follow-up with Ms. Mills to kick off the event.**
- **Action: Pete to follow up for parent ads possibly moving the due date to Tuesday. Meeting with tech center on Monday at 0930.**
- **Action: Pete working with graphics company to make signage for competition. Will be able to reuse. Cost is \$450.**

Treasurer report: See uploaded report

- Audit was completed.

- Did move monies for prop in budget. Invoice came in for props and flags.
- **Action: Paul to generate letters for new trailer sponsors.**

Needs of the band:

- Only one person to pull trailer and only for Great Mills.
- **Action: Investigate hiring a company to pull trailer.**
- **Action: Paul to generate letter for this year for Sherman Williams for allowing trailer to be stored on their premise**
- Pete to work with PIT crew on packing the trailer.

Next meeting 3 Oct 17.

Motion to adjourn 636pm. Second.